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Myers, Dale - TCP (ECY)

From: Halah Voges <hvoges@anchorqea.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 2:32 PM
To: Myers, Dale - TCP (ECY)
Cc: Johnson, Scott D.; Gavin Casson; Nathan Soccorsy
Subject: Carson Cleaners - Notice of Upcoming Field Work

Hi Dale, 
In accordance with the Washington State Department of Ecology Agreed Order No. DE 19805, a seven-day advanced 
notification is required for any sample collection or work activity at the Carson Cleaners site. Please let this email serve 
as notification of upcoming work activity. Below is a tentative schedule of the upcoming work: 
 

 11/8 – Utility Locates 
 11/10 – Direct push sampling at CC-SB-01 and CC-SB-02 
 11/11 – Finish direct push sampling if needed 
 11/14 through 11/18 – Install proposed groundwater monitoring wells 
 11/21 through 11/23 – Complete any remaining groundwater monitoring well installations and develop the 

newly installed wells 
 12/5 through 12/16 – Conduct a full round of groundwater monitoring and the required indoor air and sub-slab 

vapor monitoring.  
 
We will keep you updated of any schedule changes. Please let us know if you need any further information.  
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Halah M. Voges, P.E.  
Principal Engineer 

ANCHOR QEA, LLC 
1201 3rd Avenue, Suite 2600 
Seattle, WA 98101 
T      206.287.9130 
D     206.903.3303 
C      206.462.9572 
 
ANCHOR QEA, LLC 
Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
This electronic message transmission contains information that may be confidential and/or privileged work product prepared in anticipation of 
litigation. The information is intended for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware 
that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission 
in error, please notify us by telephone at 206.287.9130. 
  
 
 


